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Comments: As a longtime resident of Colorado, more than forty years, I strongly urge that motorized trails be

kept to a very minimum.  We people who love to hike and cross country skiers do NOT to see more dirt bikes,

snowmobiles and the like out there polluting the air and making a racket.  We are in search of peace and quiet

which the outdoors world can provide if the motors are kept out.  In the long run, these quiet trails are also much

better for the environment..


